
                 BITS & BARKS   
SUBURBAN BETHLEHEM LUTHERAN SCHOOL  

May 23, 2019 
Deeply Rooted to Grow – “On this rock I will build my church”  

Our Mission: “Suburban Bethlehem Lutheran Church and School disciples each generation to grow deeply, 
serve humbly, and go boldly in Christ to advance God’s Kingdom.” 

  
SBLS Websites:   
www.suburbanbethlehem.org 
http://fastdir.com/sbls/ 
 
Hot Lunch = $2.90 
Reduced Lunch = $0.40 
Milk = $0.35 
Lunch Menu-May 28th & 29th 
Monday-Memorial Day No 
School 
Tuesday-Combo sub sandwich, 
broccoli and carrots, apple, 
chocolate chip cookie 
Wednesday-Clean out the freezer 
day – Assorted sandwiches, pizza, 
corn dogs, pancake wraps, mixed 
vegetables, mixed fruit, rice krispie 
treat 
Thursday-No School 
Friday-No School 
This institution is an equal 
opportunity provider. 
 

  
 
Each Monday our staff gathers 
together and prays for members of 
the SBLS family. A list is posted on 
the bulletin board near the school 
office. This week we prayed for: 
All Nursery Girls, All pre-K 
Girls, All Kindergarten Girls, 
Hudson Wike, Gideon Zolman, 
All 2nd Grade Girls, Isaiah Wike, 
All 4th Grade Students, Cailee 

Lolmaugh, Everett Pawlak, 
Jasper Therkelsen, All 6th Grade 
Boys, Jordan Beard, Christian 
Rogers, All those traveling to 
Washington, D.C. and Mr. Bishop 
Brown. 
 
End of Year Activities 
2019 

The staff is again planning some 
end of the year activities for 
students.  The following is a list of 
activities and dates to look forward 
to: 
May 28 @ 10:00 a.m. Field Day 
May 28  @ 1:30 Yearbook Signing 
Party in gym 
May 29 @ 9:00 a.m. Awards 
Program in gym 
May 29 @ 1:00 Pre –K Graduation 
in gym 
May 29 @2:00 p.m. Closing 
Service 
May 29 @7:00 p.m. 8th Grade 
Graduation 
 
Little Disciples Summer 
Day Camp 
Camp is open to anyone in the 
community ages 4-12.  It is a 
summer long program with flexible 
scheduling.  Contact Rachel 
Gillespie 260.705.6340 or go to 
deeplyrootedtogrow.org for more 
information. 

 
Yes, there is latchkey 

available on the last 

afternoon of school! 

PTO 
The PTO invites you to our next 
meeting on Wednesday, July 10, 
2019 at 5 pm in the Fellowship 
Hall. Childcare will be provided. 
We will have a carry in dinner. 
Contact Erin Zolman with questions 
260-609-9832. 
 

This is the final 

edition of Bits & 

Barks for the 2018-19 

School Year! 
Summer Worship 
Summer is fast approaching. We 
want to take this opportunity to 
remind you how important it is for 
us to worship together as a body of 
Christ. With various summer 
schedules, vacation travel, and 
changes from the routine, it takes a 
little more purpose to make sure 
we, members of SBLC, worship 
together here at SBL. Yet, it is 

We are Praying 
for You! 



very important for all of us to be 
together as God’s children. We 
urge you to make a commitment to 
be in church on a regular basis. 
Show your children that you feel 
very strongly about the 
commitment we all make to 
worship together. See you in 
church this summer. 
 

SBLS Office Summer 
Hours 
Summer Hours are 9 a.m. - 2 p.m. 
 
Report cards will be sent in the mail 
on Monday June 10th if all your 
fees have been paid. 
  
Please, stop by or call during the 
summer to pay your student fees. 
 
You may pay your August fees in 
advance to avoid waiting in line.    
To set up a time to meet with us 
before or after summer hours, to 
pay a bill, please call 483-9371.  
 

VBS  
Vacation Bible School “Roar” is on 
June 23-27th from 5:30 p.m. until 
8:00 p.m. Volunteers are needed for 
VBS. Please contact SBLC.  A light 
meal will be served in the SBLC 
Fellowship Hall at 5:00 prior to 
VBS. 
 
Women’s Summer Bible 
Study.  

31 Proverbs to Light Your Path. By 
Liz Curtis Higgs. Wherever you are 
in your journey, here is the wisdom 
you need for the road ahead. Maybe 
you’re stuck and want to move 
forward. Or you feel anxious and 
long to know what’s next. Or you’re 
ready for an uplifting reminder that 
God holds your future in His loving 
hands.  
Bring the kids, swimsuits and 
towels along with snacks or pack a 

picnic lunch. Wednesday’s June 12, 
19 & 26; July 10, 17, & 24. 10am - 
11:30 a.m. at Buckner Park.  Please 
read devotions 1-5 for June 12. 
 

Yes, there is latchkey 

available on the last 

afternoon of school! 

Panda Express Dinner 
Night Out Fundraiser:  On 
Wednesday, May 29, 4:00pm-
8:00pm, enjoy a meal out at Panda 
Express on Lima Road and at the 
same time support the  SBL high 
school youth that are attending the 
National Youth Gathering.  Present 
the coupon included today and 
20% of the cost of the meal will be 
donated for the trip.  More coupons 
are available at the  SBLC 
welcome center.  

 
Fall Rummage/Craft Sale 
Save the date.  On Saturday, 
October 5th,  SBL will have a Fall 
Rummage and Craft sale.  More 
information will follow. 


